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Teaching Students 

We have 2 teaching students starting with us next week:  Miss 

Shah in Class 2 with Miss Tyrer and Miss Saini with Mrs Carvel in 

Class 3.  We warmly welcome them to our school. 

 

 
School Uniform Reminder 

We would be grateful if you would make sure that your child is 

wearing the correct school uniform, especially footwear.  Our 

uniform policy accompanies this newsletter as a reminder. 
 

 

Playground Leaders Training 

Today we had a coach from North West Leicestershire Sports 

Partnership in school to work with the children in Years 4, 5, and 6 

to teach them how to be Playground Leaders. 
 

 

Reminders for next week 

 Reception Photographs—a photographer from Melbourne 

Village Voice will be in school on Tuesday morning to take a 

photograph of our new starters in Reception. 

 Phonics training sessions are on Wednesday 4th October for 

Reception & KS1 parents.  Please let Mrs Russell know which 

session you plan to attend if you haven’t already done so. 

 PTFA Disco is next Friday (6th October) - see PTFA letter 
 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all of those parents who met with their children’s 

teachers on Thursday evening.  We hope that you found the 

meetings useful and thank you for your support. 
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Warwick & Hastings will have 

a non-uniform day on 

Thursday 5th October. 

May Christ dwell in your hearts 
through faith, as you are being rooted 
and grounded in love. Ephesians 3:17 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance 

target this year is 96.5%.  

Number of minutes lost this week 

due to children arriving late:  12 

  % attendance 

this year 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 97.5% 

Class 3 97.4% 

Total 98.1% 

Headteacher’s Treat 
(for last week & this week) 

 

Class 1:  Sam 

Class 2:  Betty 

Class 3:  Evie 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 
This week have been 

awarded to: 

 

Roman    Jaxon    Ida    Ruby A 

Arthur    Ruby S    Scarlett 

Oscar R-C    William W 

Ruby C    Albie    Flynn 

 

Silver star 

Tilly   

 

Gold Star 

Elliot 

 

Silver trophy 

Albie 

 

Warwick 82 

Hastings 82 

Newark 65 

Edinburgh 79 

Current Payment Deadlines 

   Laches Wood deposits - Class 3   - due before 02/10/2023 

   Panto      - Class 1   - due before 13/10/2023 

   Theatre Trip     - Classes 2 & 3  - due before 13/10/2023 
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Flourishing lives, rooted in God, nurturing all. 

 

 

     https://pps.lgfl.org.uk 

 

 

 

Help obtain government funding for your child's school in England! 

 

Did you know the government gives additional funding to schools for those children 

entitled to free school meals (pupil premium)? 

 

Schools use this money to obtain additional staff and resources that help improve 

the quality of education. 

 

To find out whether your child qualifies for pupil premium, and hence whether their 

school would receive additional funding, please fill in the details requested on this 

site. 

In addition, the following pupils will be protected against losing their free school 

meals (pupil premium) as follows: 

 

Pupils who were eligible on 1 April 2018, or who became eligible since then, 

continue to receive free meals, even if their household is no longer eligible under the 

benefits/low-earnings criteria, up until March 2025 and then until the end of their 

phase of education 

New applicants for free school meals on or after 1 April 2018, who are in receipt of 

Universal Credit and have earnings above the earned income threshold, will not be 

eligible for free school meals 

 

The Universal Credit rollout is currently expected to complete in March 2025 

We have made a couple of enhancements to the website, for further information 

please see the FAQ 's, the enhancements are: 

 

A parent of a child attending any LGfL school can now use this website to check 

their eligibility. 

A Certificate of Eligibility is available through our website for any child eligible for a 

free school meal that is attending a school in England. The Certificate of Eligibility 

should be taken to your child's school. 

 

The above information can also be found on our school website. 

https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/


Diary Dates 
 

2023 Who? What 

04/10 C1 Phonics & Early Reading for Parents 2:15pm & 5:15pm 

06/10 All PTFA Autumn Disco 3:15 to 5:00pm 

11/10 New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Morning 9:00 to 11:00am 

  New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Evening 5:00 to 6:30pm 

12/10 All Harvest Service in School 9:00am 

16 to 20/10 All Half Term break 

23/10 All Staff INSET (school closed to children) 

27/10 New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Afternoon (Stay & Play) 1:30 to 3:00pm 

06/11 All ‘Flu Immunisation session 

07/11 New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Afternoon (Stay & Play) 1:30 to 3:00pm 

09/11 New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Morning 9:00 to 11:00am 

22/11 New Intake for Aut ‘24 Open Evening 5:00 to 6:30pm 

24/11 All PTFA Non-Uniform – Bring a Bottle 

01/12 All Christingle Service at Church  9:15am 

  All PTFA Christmas Fair 3:15pm 

07/12 Classes 2 & 3 The Lion, The Witch & The Wardrobe at Birmingham Rep 

08/12 All Christmas Jumper Day 

11/12 R/1/2 R/1/2 Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

12/12 R/1/2 R/1/2 Christmas Performance 3:30pm 

13/12 3/4/5/6 KS2 Christmas Performance 5:00pm at Church 

18/12 Class 1 Peter Pan at  Loughborough Town Hall 

19/12 All Childrens’ Christmas Dinner 

22/12 All Last Day of Autumn Term 

25/12 to 08/01 All Christmas Break 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille. 

Please speak to Mrs Ellis or the Office if you have a particular requirement. 

Request from the Office 
It would be really helpful if you could let us know your child’s name when emailing or calling when you 

have different surnames (or a different surname in your email address).  Whilst Mrs Russell knows when 

names are different in most cases, especially where families have been with us for a while, it is really 

helpful to remove the need to check.  Thank you. 

Flourishing lives, rooted in God, nurturing all. 


